
OVERSLEY GREEN RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

After the successful clearing and planting along the Old 

Stratford Road, we are hoping to tidy up along the river 

bank and at the same time carry out a litter pick 

around Oversley. This will be on Monday June 26th at 

2pm, before the Duck Race takes place on July 8th, so 

access to the end of the race will be easier. Please look 

out for notices and come along and help the committee 

volunteers if you can. Please bring gloves and meet on 

the bridge. 
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Successful Planting 

After a day spent clearing the ground behind the 
new houses of debris, brambles, old branches 
and litter, the area was ready for planting.      
Several types of   native hedgerow species that 
had been purchased along with some donated 
plants, numbering around 150 in all, were 
planted by a group of volunteers. All have taken 
well and are thriving. A big thanks to all who 
helped on both days.  



Would you like your   

newsletter emailed to you 

in future?  

Then email me at 

alex_s@dsl.pipex.com 

and I will add you to the       

distribution list.  

Dates for your diary 

Clearing river bank and litter pick— June 26th 2pm 

AGM—July 3rd 7.30 pm Malt Mill Lane Community Room 

Duck Race—July 8th (finishing at Oversley Bridge) from 4pm 

Hopefully we’ll all see some warm, sunny weather this summer. 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

This year the Oversley Green Residents’ Association AGM is being held on 

Monday July 3rd at 7.30pm in the Malt Mill Lane Community Room. All 

residents are very welcome and it will be your opportunity to air your 

views, bring up concerns and tell your representatives ideas for future 

projects. In particular we need your views on the social events we put on. 

The committee would like to carry on organising  the Christmas Carols and 

Songs but are in two minds about the type of summer event to put on and 

indeed whether these should be continued. If you can make the meeting 

that would be lovely, as we need as many residents as possible to       

contribute. Wine and nibbles or tea, coffee and biscuits will be served. 

If you wish to send your apologies or suggest an item to be discussed or 

your ideas aired, then you can telephone the Secretary on 763901.  

If you would like to join the committee, come along and hear about what’s 

involved.  
 

  

AGM 

Notice of Jumble Sale 
This summer is the time to have a sort out. If you have any jumble (clothing) or good 
quality bric-a-brac we would be happy to take it off your hands, as the committee are 
running a jumble sale to raise funds on   Saturday September 9th. If you wish to 
have it collected, please ring or text Mary on 07780478459. Venue is still to be con-
firmed—look out for notices to follow. 


